
 

Public Notice Request for Qualifications - 032 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
Central Plant Upgrades – Brenham Campus 

 
Blinn College District, a Junior College District of Washington County is receiving 
qualifications for Engineering Services for the Central Plant Upgrades on the Brenham Campus 
in Brenham, Texas. The selection of the Engineer will comply with the provisions of the Texas 
Educational Code Section 44.031 and consist of the process set forth in Section 2254.004 of the 
Texas Government Code. 

A Pre-qualification meeting is scheduled for July 23, 2024, at 9:00 AM. The meeting will be 
held in Old Main, 806 College Ave, Room 111, Brenham, TX 77833. 

Respondents are required to provide detailed written responses to this RFQ no later than 2:00 
PM C.D.T. on August 2, 2024.  

Proposal packets may be obtained from the Blinn College District Purchasing Department, by 
phone (979) 830-4118 or e mail – ross.schroeder@blinn.edu  

Proposal packets may also be downloaded at - https://www.blinn.edu/purchasing/bids.html   

Blinn College District reserves the right to award proposals in a manner most advantageous to 
the College District. 

 

Ross Schroeder 
Director of Purchasing and Transportation 
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